
 

  

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE #12 

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 

930 ZONE RECYCLED WATER PIPELINE 

EN13023 

 

DATE: January 8, 2014 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency (IEUA) in cooperation with the City of Chino Hills has begun construction of a 

recycled water pipeline and reservoir.  These projects include a new 3.5 million-gallon reservoir nestled in the hills 

between Galloping Hills Road and the equestrian/pedestrian trail to the North. A portion of the pipeline alignment 

includes Bluebell Drive where it will go along English Channel, and exits at Peyton Drive and Eucalyptus.  The pipeline 

will cross under Peyton Drive, and will travel along the drainage ditch located between Galloping Hills Road and the 

Chino Hills Community Park and along the equestrian/pedestrian trail to connect to the reservoir.  These projects will 

provide recycled water as an additional source of water for landscape irrigation use and groundwater recharge.    

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency’s (IEUA) contractor will begin laying recycled water pipe along Daisy Drive and 

Bluebell Drive the week of January 13, 2013.  IEUA has changed the location of the alignment on Daisy Drive to be 

closer to the flood control channel so to minimize impacts to residents and commuters.      

HOMEOWNER’S ACTIONS:  Safety is our main concern and we ask for your assistance during this project by keeping 

children and pets away from work areas and observing all “No Parking” signs.  By obeying the No Parking restrictions, 

it will ensure that residents will not have delays or interruptions in service from the US Postal Service, trash pick-up, 

delivery service or access to resident’s driveways. 

WORK HOURS:  7:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.   

  

POSSIBLE IMPACTS:    Temporary Truck and Equipment Noise.   Noise levels will comply with the City’s noise 

ordinance limits of construction.  Possible traffic delays. 

 

Benefiting the residents and businesses of Chino Hills and Chino, this project will provide recycled water as an 

additional source of water for landscape irrigation use and groundwater recharge.   This project will save 

approximately 90 million-gallons per year of drinking water, while helping to drought proof IEUA’s service area, help 

to keep the cost of water low, and provide a reliable source of alternative water.   Funding for this project has been 

provided in full or in part through an agreement with the State Water Resources Control Board and the 

Environmental Protection Agency.  The contents of this document do not necessarily reflect the views and policies of 

either the State Water Resources Control Board or the Environmental Protection Agency, nor does mention of trade 

names or commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation for use.  (Gov. Code § 7550, 40 CFR § 

31.20.) 

 

If you have any questions about the construction project or wish to receive weekly e-mail updates, please contact 

Michelle O’Brien at 909-993-1501.  For construction updates, please visit www.ieua.org.   

http://www.ieua.org/

